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Welcome back to all returning students and welcome to all new families!  The new school year is almost in full swing.  Many 
things will be happening over the next coming weeks.  Please be sure to carefully read all letters from the office as well as 
letters from your child’s teacher as there is pertinent information that needs to reach every Joamie student’s home.  If you 
have not already joined our Facebook page, search Joamie Ilinniarvik School Announcement Page for all updates, news, 
and announcements!  Joamie is very excited to welcome three new staff members for this school year: Hamdi Hussein, Julie 

Tulloch, Renata Lee, and Johannie Bouchard.  

 
Up-coming Dates: 
 
Friday, September 9 Annual Terry Fox Run – students will leave the school at 1:15pm on Friday 

afternoon, walk toward the middle school, left down Tasilik Street, around 
the Lake Subdivision and back to Joamie.  Afterward, we have planned an 
afternoon celebration with music, snacks, and fresh air (weather, please be 
good)! 

 
Monday, September 12    1st day for new kindergarten students!   
 
    Earth Rangers Visit (school wide assembly 9-10am) 
 
Thursday, Friday, September 15/16 Heirloom Portraits – student and class pictures will be taken in the Home 

Ec. Room, we will make every attempt to get all students with the 
photographer and use Friday for any students who were missing on 
Thursday 

 
Monday, September 19 Open House/Meet the Teacher – please come visit the school and meet 

your child’s teacher for this year 
 
Monday, October 10 Thanksgiving – no school 
 
 
Clubs (notices and permission forms will go home as the clubs begin, most will not begin until October): 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 


